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I do not support State bill 210.  Vote by mail is an essential part of modern living.  Our 

ballots are complicated, and voting at home ensures that we can take our time and 

make informed decisions.  Vote by mail encourages more participation:  taking time 

off from work to vote is not possible for many people.  In addition, I have not seen 

proof that vote my mail encourages fraud.  Let's keep vote by mail—let’s not go 

backwards! 

 


